
OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

We’ll be celebrating the beginning of a new year in just a few short weeks. During this holiday season and throughout 
the year, we appreciate the service and sacri�ce you and your families make.  With deployments or long training 
missions, our Service Members miss out on many special occasions during the holiday season. In support of our 
families, our communities are doing special service projects this holiday season to show our gratitude for all you do day 
in and day out.  We are also supporting those in need. Donation drop-o� stations have been established at many HMC 
communities across the nation to collect presents and toys for needy children as part of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve 
Toys for Tots program. We are also encouraging employees and residents to participate in Wreaths Across America to 
support their wreath-laying e�orts at military cemeteries across the country. On behalf of everyone here at Hunt 
Military Communities, I want to take this time to wish you all a very safe and happy Holiday season and a healthy and happy 2023. 

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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TOYS FOR TOTS 
Hunt Military Communities proudly supports the U.S. Marine 
Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program each holiday season.  
Donation drops o� stations will be available at several HMC 
communities across the nation to collect presents and toys for 
children in need. 

Toys for Tots is a 73-year-old national charitable program run 
by the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve that brings holiday joy to 
more than seven million disadvantaged children each season. 
HMC is proud to support this holiday tradition to give back to 
our communities in a safe and accessible way. The primary 
goal is to help bring joy to the season and send a message of 
hope and support to all those in need. Donations given to 
Toys for Tots directly impact children and families in 
communities throughout the country.  

If you would like to make a donation or learn more about the 
program, please visit ToysForTots.org.

WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA DAY
– DECEMBER 17, 2022
Each year, Wreaths Across America coordinates wreath-laying 
ceremonies at more than 3,400 locations across the United 
States, at sea or abroad.  We remember and honor all our military 
veterans that have paid the ultimate sacri�ce for our freedoms. 

We invite you to join Wreaths Across America by sponsoring a 
veterans’ wreath at a cemetery near you, volunteering or 
donating to a local sponsorship group.  Please visit 
WreathsAcrossAmerica.org to volunteer, donate, or sponsor a 
wreath to honor an American hero. 
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662-245-6600
@ColumbusFamilyHousing
@ColumbusFamilyHousing

www.WreathsAcrossAmerica.org
www.ToysForTots.org


GOOD NEWS STORIES
Thanks to all who came out to support our �rst-ever “Yappy Hour” at the 
State Village Dog Park. We have included a few snaps of some attendees.

SUBMIT MAINTENANCE
REQUEST ONLINE
This is a reminder that you can submit your routine work orders directly to 
our Maintenance Team with the Hunt Resident App!

*For urgent or emergency work orders, please call your Maintenance 
Service Request Line, 24 hours a day to reach our team directly.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Gingerbread House Pickup

We will be giving out gingerbread houses to our residents at the 
Clubhouse from 3:00 PM - 4:30 PM on December 19th.

Hot Chocolate Bar

On December 15th, residents may stop by the Clubhouse between 8:00 
AM – 4:00 PM to enjoy hot cocoa with all the trimmings.

NOVEMBER YAPPY HOUR
WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA DAY
DECEMBER 17TH

ColumbusFamilyHousing.com

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM – 5 PM
O�ce Number: 662-245-6600
Email: ColumbusLeasing@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @ColumbusFamilyHousing
Website: ColumbusFamilyHousing.com

Kessler Cowans
Community Director

Patrick Scott
Maintenance Director

Tamara Taylor
Community Supervisor

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Chris Burnett
Maintenance Supervisor

Suriah Hawkins
Leasing Specialist

Michelle Bolden
Resident Services Specialist

385TH BIRTHDAY OF THE
U.S. NATIONAL GUARD - DECEMBER 13TH

NATIONAL PEARL HARBOR
REMEMBRANCE DAY - DECEMBER 7TH



CONNECT WITH US! @ColumbusFamilyHousing @ColumbusFamilyHousing
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